LIFESPAN REPRESESNTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, SEPT., 2016
Sept 3, 4
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Day of Remembrance
On September 10, 2016 from 1-2pm we will gather at White Chapel Cemetery to remember five Unborn Children of God buried there in 1980.  LIFESPAN was given permission to bury these babies when they were found in a storage facility.  Join us in honoring the short lives of these little ones and the lives of all those lost to abortion. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Sept. 10, 11
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Hyde Amendment
The Hyde Amendment, passed some 26 years ago, prohibits your tax dollars from being used for elective abortions.  This amendment is under attack by those who promote free abortions, at any time, for everyone.  If you would like more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Sept.17, 18
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Human Trafficking

While we often think of human trafficking as something that happens far from our area, the truth is that the Detroit area is a prime target for those who exploit young women and men in what is, sadly, a thriving industry.  On October 1st, Michigan Nurses for Life will hold a seminar on this topic featuring a woman from Oakland County who fell victim to this horrible practice while in high school.  Also addressing attendees will be Michigan State Senator Judy Emmons who has introduced legislation to address this issue.  The seminar is open to the public and we welcome you to come and learn what we can do to protect our youth.  Please call the Michigan Nurses for Life office at 248-816-8489 for registration information.
Sept 23, 24

Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Lifechain Sunday

October 2nd is National Lifechain Sunday.  All across the nation, pro-life people will stand in prayerful silence as witnesses to the terrible toll abortion takes on our nation.  Many of our faith communities form chains right outside their locations.  Please call the LIFESPAN office to find a chain near you.  248-816-1546
